
The Danish Energy invites interested
candidates to participate in the
information meeting regarding the
NECCS funds
The Danish Energy Agency has opened the second round of market dialogue

on the funds for negative emissions via CCS (the NECCS fund). The Agency

invites interested candidates to an information meeting about the second

round of the market dialogue.

The information meeting regarding the NECCS funds will provide the
participants with a thorough introduction to the DEA’s overall considerations
regarding the deployment of the NECCS fund.

The participants are welcomed to ask questions during the information
meeting, however the DEA encourages participants to submit written
questions by sending an email to llpe@ens.dk prior to the information
meeting.

The information meeting will take place on Wednesday 26 April 2023 at
13.00-15.00 in the Danish Energy Agency, Carsten Niebuhrs Gade 43, 1577
Copenhagen V, meeting room "Mødesal".

Read more about The Danish Energy Agency’s invitation to participate in the
second round of the market dialogue regarding the NECCS funds.

Agenda 

13.00-13.45
The Danish Energy Agency presents the
overall considerations regarding the
tender material and tender conditions, by
Head of Division Henrik Sulsbrück  

13.45-13.50 Short break
13.50-14.50 Q&A
14.50-15.00 Wrapping up

mailto:llpe@ens.dk
https://ens.dk/presse/energistyrelsen-inviterer-til-anden-runde-af-markedsdialog-om-neccs-puljen
https://ens.dk/presse/energistyrelsen-inviterer-til-anden-runde-af-markedsdialog-om-neccs-puljen


Registration and possibility of virtual meeting participation

Registration is mandatory and takes place by sending an e-mail with name
and organisation/affiliation to Marie Miura Bredal, e-mail: mrmbr@ens.dk.
Participation is free of charge.

Participants must register at reception upon arrival.

It is possible to participate in the information meeting online. If you wish to
participate online, this must be indicated in the registration email. In case of
online participation, it will not be possible to ask questions to the Danish
Energy Agency.  

The registration deadline is April 24 at 1 p.m.

Contacts
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